
In April, we celebrated Easter.  

We made a nice chick using a paper cup & we painted and 
decorated our own Easter eggs too !!! 

 We’ve also made a nice basket and we went on an Easter egg 
hunt around the classroom… 

 

 

 

 

Before going back to Switzerland ,Luciano brought a piñata to school !!! We all had a go at hitting it 
and at trying to break it !!! This was such a fun game which required a lot of focus and hand eye 

coordination skills. It was also a nice and fun way for us all to say goodbye to Luciano …  

 

Have you got your baskets 
ready ? Let’s go !!! 

H a p p y  E a s t e r  e v e r y o n e  ! ! !   

Ms Yoko,  

Ms Tifa &  

Ms Linh aslo 
helped us 
break the 
piñata  



We love our mommies all year long but in May, we made nice picture 
frames as presents to make them feel extra special ! We first cut nice colored crepe paper with 
scissors & we stuck it all on clear sticky paper with a “mommy & me” photo !!!  
We were very proud of our little creations… 

Samuel & mommy 

Our Art Auction piece – the Nature 
We all worked together to create this piece in 

order to raise funds for an orphanage !!  

We first painted the background with our hands 
& feet, then we used different materials & 
skills to create flowers, trees, a sun…  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

A word from Ms. Milette 
It has been a wonderful start for me in the 

Green Group!  
My encounter with each child and the whole 
group is something that I look forward to 

everyday. It’s such a joy and a reward seeing 
how excited and interested the children are 

as I introduce new songs and games and 
activities like dancing and kids’ yoga. This 
only shows how motivated they are in this 

learning environment and how open and ready 
they are to new challenges which is good for 

their holistic development.   
I am grateful to have this kind of transition 

in the group and I’m happy for the warm 
welcome I received from the children and  

as well as from the parents.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is time for me (Ms. Chloe) to say goodbye to the Green Group as I am going for a new 
challenge as the new location manager at Smartkids Street 10 !  I will cherish all the 

memories we have made this year: we had an amazing time helping & watching your children 
grow healthily & to the full of their potential !! I’m happy to know that the class is in good 

hands with Ms. Milette in charge. The transition between us has been smooth and the 
children have all warmed up to her very quickly.  

We wish you all a wonderful summer and look forward to seeing you again in August. 
We will say goodbye to some of our friends: Marlon, Tu, and Minh who will move to the Big 

Kids classes! And Elizabeth, Alua and Chiara will go to different schools!  
Thank you for entrusting your precious children with us at Smartkids. See you soon.  

Green Group team: Ms. Chloe, Ms. Milette, Ms. Tifa & Ms. Linh 

I am looking forward to 
more exciting experiences 
in the next school year! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


